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I have lost an angora goat and an alpaca to cougars.  It is getting more and more 

common to hear of these attacks.  The cats seam to be getting bolder and getting 

closer to homes, pets and people.  It is proven that hunters with dogs cause the cats 

to be more fearful of getting close to people and livestock.  We really need this bill to 

pass. 


